When you are doing service on a machine and try to localize a faulty connection by removing and
replacing cables, please take care that you do not insert the cable into the sockets at an angle.

If the cable is not inserted straight into the socket it can happen that the springs in the socket are
bend by the ridges on the connector. see photos.

This will make things worse and introduce a new error because the damaged socket will be a new
potential problem.




